From: Gary Seelig

To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Climate Change legislation
Date: Saturday, February 1, 2020 10:15:43 AM

I’m going to write you a very short letter with no exhaustive research examples as I’m sure
you have that vast amount of information available.

PLEASE support legislation which is in favor of Carbon Offsets, and actions which support a
long term sustainable environment for our grandchildren.

Put people, animals, and the earth ahead of corporate profits.

We Oregonians need to be a part of BIG change - let’s do our part before it’s too late -
knowing unfortunately it may already be too late.

Thank you.
Gary Seelig

Gary Seelig
PO Box 1087
Manzanita, OR 97130

garys@nehalemtel.net
cell: 360-620-2685


mailto:garys@nehalemtel.net
mailto:SENR.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov
mailto:garys@nehalemtel.net

